
Puzzle:  What do the following words have in common? 

   Teams  Mates  Steam  Tames 

Charity 

F 
ollowing on from our fund-raising activities to raise 
monies for Macmillan Cancer Relief at the end of 
September, we sent round envelopes to enable 
further contributions over the following week.  

We have now had time to count the proceeds and are 
proud to announce that we have raised—in total—£85 for 
the charity. This is money that can be used to support 
families of those suffering with cancer.  

Our next huge charity event will be Children in Need which, 
this year, will take place on November 18th. Our newly 
appointed Charity Leaders will be planning great activities 
to celebrate this occasion. 

News 

O 
n Wednesday 19th September, we 

will be hosting a Careers Fair in G50 

and G51. 

This will be open to all students in 

Years 9, 10 and 11.  

Being well-informed about future career options is 

essential when making choices about which  

qualifications  to study at GCSE, in Post-16 

education and beyond.  

We trust all students to make the most of the 

opportunities to learn a little about the career 

pathways that are open to them in the future. 
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Leadership 

A 
s is evidenced by our weekly focus on 

charitable events in our newsletter, 

charity is an aspect of leadership that we 

want to develop even more this year.  

To this end, we are increasing the number of students 

participating as Charity Leaders in all year groups.  

These students are a mix of volunteers and those 

selected by staff. Each student selected can feel 

proud of their accomplishment in attaining the 

position. We look forward to hearing all about their 

ideas for the rest of the year.   

 

Literacy 

T 
his term, our Star Read Aloud choices have been 

Refugee Boy, The Graveyard Book, River Boy, 

Coram Boy and The Book Thief. 

Some classes are now nearing the point where 

they are ready to go on their next literary adventure.  

Your Reading Ambassadors will be offered the 

opportunity to investigate the options for your next class 

reader. After half-term, they will be invited to check out 

the books that their year group have at their disposal and 

select those which most appeal.  

Perhaps they will even return to you with information 

about the choices and present the best picks for your 

deliberation.  
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